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LEARNING UPDATE





Just like that, the Summer 1 term has come to an end. It’s amazing how quickly time has flown by! I’m incredibly PROUD of SG for their hard work and dedication. In Literacy, we focused on the Atlas of Adventures, and Year 3 learned all about persuasion. We examined adverts and leaflets to identify key features for our own writing. Then, SG took on the challenge of writing leaflets to persuade my sister to visit Ben Nevis! They researched Scotland and brainstormed topics to include in their writing. We explored rhetorical questions, expanded noun phrases, and the impact of repetition.





In Maths, we have been diligently mastering our 8 times tables and applying this knowledge to various types of questions. Year 3 practiced subtracting three-digit numbers and recently began our Fractions unit. This week, we examined parts and wholes, learning how to determine if a part is equal or unequal.





In Science, we’ve been exploring mammals and fish! We started by grouping animals based on their appearance, offspring, and environment. We then discussed the characteristics of mammals and fish and compared their life cycles.





In Geography, we researched different mountains in the UK. We reviewed the countries that make up the UK, identified mountain features, and explored the highest mountains and their ranges. We spent plenty of time using atlases for our research and map work.





In RE, SG read the story of Abraham and learned about the promises between him and God. We also discussed leadership and the qualities that make a good leader.





In PE, we continued practicing cricket and applying our skills in matches. We also played team games like benchbalL and rollerball. In Computing, Year 3 worked hard on creating their own digital music pieces, which sound FANTASTIC!





In PSHE, we have been exploring emotions and the different zones of regulation. We have discussed situations that might place us in these various zones and considered strategies to support ourselves and others when in these different emotional states.








